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During the past quarter Florida Gulf Coast University ASCE has. 

    Attended three local branch meetings and 1 young members meeting 
 Completed the design for the 2015 ASCE Steel Bridge, obtained steel from a local 

sponsor and has begun the construction of the Bridge. 
 Completed the months of designing and testing for the 2 015 Concrete Canoe and 

on December 6th poured the Concrete Canoe 

    The construction for the 2015 Cape Coral Cardboard Regatta was finished in early 
November in preparation for the race coming up in April 

 FGCU  ASCE  Holds  weekly  student  meetings  for  any  student  to  attend  in 
conjunction  with  the  weekly  workdays  were  each  of  our  yearly  projects  is 
completed 

 Hosted a local engineering internship fair for all students as well as a “Concrete  
101” class for all students interested in the concrete mix design and casting 
processes. 

 FGCU ASCE has organized and orchestrated the Fundamentals of Engineering 
review secession for students and the public. 

 FGCU ASCE has toured the Marine Concepts boat manufacturing facility as well 
as hosted a joint tour with the local young member’s chapter of the Fort Myers 
International Airport. 

 
 

For the upcoming quarter Florida Gulf Coast University ASCE has planned. 

    A winter camping trip for all student and local branch members. 

    Touring the local CEMEX quarry and production facility 
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Florida Gulf Coast University Chapter 
American Society of Civil Engineers 
ASCE@eagle.fgcu.edu 
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